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March 22, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a thank you letter to the Keiser Family and Keiser University for being
wonderful neighbors.

Dr. and Mrs. Keiser have been supportive of our church and Christian School (K2-
High School). We would not have a football field if Dr. Keiser had not let us use a
portion of their property. The football field not only is used for our football and
soccer teams, but folks from all over the community schedule use it as well. We
are happy to share our parking lots with Keiser students and faculty each semester
and thankful for the use of their parking lot on Sundays.

Keiser uses our Smith Worship Center for their graduations and pinning’s. Many of
Orlando Christian Prep graduates attend Keiser University and some of their
professors attend our church services.

Orlando Baptist Church could not ask for a better neighbor than Keiser University.
Together we continually reach young people and invest in the ongoing success of
our Central Florida community.

Thank you, Dr. and Mrs. Keiser and a special thanks to my friend, President Todd
Harrison, for your continued support to Orlando Baptist Church and Orlando
Christian Prep and our greater Orlando community.

Sincerely,
Sy, D

Pastor Don Norman
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